
FHS Booster Club 12/14/20 Meeting Agenda 
  Time: 7:02pm 
 

President-Maureen Schroth  
Vice President- (Sponsorships) Claudia Ahlstrom  
Vice President (sponsorships) Ann Schmitz 
Vice President (membership, promotions and media) 
Secretary- Chris Tone 
Treasurer- Brittani Piesik 
Games Manager- Vacant 
Concessions Manager- Vacant 

 
 

●  Treasurer’s Report- Brittani Piesik 
Not many changes to the donation report.  
Did receive a donation from the Amazon 
32,263.53 balance 
13,029.36 money market 
Motion to move from TBK to Premiere banks: Anne moves Christopher Thomas second 
all approve. 
Make sure to take meeting notes to the Premiere to show that there was a vote to move. 

 
● Secretary’s Report- Minutes from the last meeting will be sent to members for review 

 
Move to approve and seconded, and approve 

 
 

● Sponsorship report- Calendars, t-shirts, banners and programs. 
 

Ann Schmitz – new sponsorship with Fast Signs  
  Holly sponsorship and banner 
  Chris Thomas with music foundation also sponsorship banner 
 
   
 

● Bingo update 
Anne – the hall is still shutdown so not much to report. No new updates from Boulder 
County to when the hall will be able to open. The has been in contact to see if Frederick 
will be ready once it is open. And with original planning Anne reported that we would be 
ready to manage the games. Anne explained the different account amounts and funds 
that have been in since 2007 and if able to move those funds over to the booster club. 
Discussing having to do the quarterly report with the state and questioning how this will 
be done with the current COVID situation. Talk of the transition from Anne and the 



Booster club over to the new games manager and to the Music Foundation. Anne stated 
she would help with the transition process and help. 

 
 

● Games Manager Training 
Maureen is currently working on the state games manager license. And Whitney is 
planning to join in the training to get her state games manager license as well. 

 
 
 

● Seasonal Grants 
Closing the grants by December 18th to enter for this year’s opportunities. 
 
 

 
 

● Open Floor 
 

Denyse Hudson – New girls swim coach introduced herself and was welcomed to the 
Booster club. 
Ty Gordon – B season sports have all be pushed back, but wrestling, basketball and no fans 
but possible later in the season. Looking that maybe the C season and D seasons are 
looking good but will know more as time goes along. 
 

Closed 7:30pm 


